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The NSZL, in partnership with the Library of the Hungarian Parliament, will organise the 9th World
Congress of Hungarian Librarians on 21 and 22 November 2024.
 

 

The National Széchényi Library, in partnership with the Library of the Hungarian Parliament, will host 
the 9th World Congress of Hungarian Librarians on 21 and 22 November 2024.

The first day of the conference will take place at the Parliament, and the second day at the National
Széchényi Library.

More information will be available soon.
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